RADIO GROUP

Ms. Denise Williams, Room 2-B450
Audio Division, Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

(202)-418-2711
denise.williams@fcc.gov

Dear Ms. Williams:

This letter is to notify you that WBYB (Facility ID: 21197) has resumed operation as of
July 10", 2009. The previous licensee sent a “Silent Notification™ letter on or around
May 6%, 2009 and applied for a Silent STA on June or around June 2™, 2009. I
respectfully request the Silent STA be cancelled as WBYB is now back on-the-air.

If you have any questions or need clarification, please don’t hesitate to contact me via
cellphone at 570-447-2228 or email at jeff@colonial.cc.

Sincerely,
| A\ W
firey M. Andrulonis

Président
Colonial Radio Group
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